
Notice	of	Request	for	Proposal	(RFP) 
	 

The	Mississippi	Valley	Purchasing	Group	is	requesting	electronic	bids	for	the	2023-2024	school	
year	with	a	possibility	of	five	one-year	extensions.	The	MVPG	consists	of	seven	school	districts	
including	Bettendorf	CSD,	Camanche	CSD,	Central	DeWitt	CSD,	Clinton	CSD,	Durant	CSD,	North	
Scott	CSD	and	Wilton	CSD.	The	RFP	will	include	food,	chemicals,	and	paper	products.	The	total	
estimated	value	of	this	proposal	is	two	million	dollars.	A	pre-bid	meeting	will	be	held	at	Central	
DeWitt	Community	High	School,	519	E.	11th	Street	DeWitt,	Iowa	52742	on	March	1,	2023,	at	
1:00	p.m.	This	meeting	is	mandatory.	 
 
	Email	Bids	By	April	3,	2023,	To: 
dede.wagener@cd-csd.org	 
 
Bid	opening		April	3,	2023,	at	1:00	p.m.	at	the	following	location: 
Central	DeWitt	High	School 
519	E,	11th	Street 
DeWitt,	IA	52742 
 
A	copy	of	the	complete	bid	can	be	obtained	by	contacting:	Dede	Wagener,	Food	Service	
Director	at	Central	DeWitt	School	on	the	following	website			www.cd-csd.org	or		E-mail	Address:	
dede.wagener@cd-csd.org	 
NO	LATE	SUBMISSIONS	WILL	BE	ACCEPTED. 
The	contract	will	begin	July	1,	2023 
 
	 
 
	


